
Black Mountain Boulevard
State Route 51 / Loop 101 Interchange to Pinnacle Peak Road

The City of  Phoenix and Arizona Department of  
Transportation have selected a contractor, Kiewit 
Infrastructure, to construct the improvements shown on 
the map below. Construction will begin near Pinnacle 
High School in late May 2014.

The community is invited to the open house on Thursday, 
May 1 from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. to learn more about the 
construction activities, schedule and to meet the 
construction team.

map not to scale

Thursday, May 1, 2014
6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Pinnacle High School Cafeteria
3535 E. Mayo Blvd.
Phoenix, AZ 85050

Public Open House

ADOT Project No. 0000 MA PHX SS979 01C  
Federal Aid No. STP– PHX-0(266)S

We encourage you to visit the 
project websites at: 

www.blackmountainblvd.com or 
phoenix.gov/streets/construction/bmb.html 

for more information.  

Persons with a disability may request a 
reasonable accommodation, such as a sign 
language interpreter, by contacting Marsha Miller 
at 602.368.9644 or 
marsha@centralcreativeaz.com. 


